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A n d  t h e  W i n n e r  I s . . .  

The winner of our Clover Leaf pattern 

quilt made by Elva Steen was Janet 

Graham of Eugene.   Congratulations, 

Janet! 

Merry Christmas and 
best wishes for the 

coming New Year from 
all of us at the Miller 

County Historical  
Society Museum. 



             

          

T H I S  ‘ N  T H A T  

 

 We are continuing to update the Schools section of our website.  Keep checking! 

 

 If you need to contact us please e-mail us at <millercountymuseum@att.net>.  E-mail is checked daily.  Phone messages 

will only be checked weekly. 

 

 My Genealogy Hound is a free site to view thousands of family biographies from early and rare history and genealogy 

references.  You can also find thousands of historic county maps and vintage photographs available free to view.  Check it 

out!  <//www.mygenealogyhound.com/> 

 

 

 

T h e  L i b e r t y  T r e e  

P a g e  2  M i l l e r  C o u n t y  H i s t o r i c a l  S o c i e t y  

In January 1765 John Adams noted “meeting with an underground group of dissenters ‘near 

the Tree of Liberty’ one cold winter evening.  It was under this mighty elm the Sons of Liberty 

made plans for the Boston Tea Party.  For colonists the tree became a rallying spot and be-

came known as ‘The Liberty Tree.’  The original Liberty Tree was cut down by British troops 

in 1776.  One of the last original Liberty Trees planted by the colonists was an old tulip pop-

lar in Annapolis, Maryland.  Before it died 14 seedlings were germinated from it.  The sap-

plings were taken and planted throughout the original 13 colonies.  A bud-grafting program 

was launched.  Thanks to the generosity of Crader Distributing, as well as local STIHL deal-

ers throughout Missouri, and in partnership with the Missouri 4-H Foundation, 55 of these 

grafted trees have been donated to Missouri 4-H Clubs to be planted throught the State.”  

(Excerpts from an article by Heather Berry, Rural Missouri Co-op) 

On Sunday, October 1, 2017, Miller County 4-H members and the Miller County Historical 

Society planted a Liberty Tree on the grounds of the Miller County Museum.  The tree was 

bud-grafted from the last standing Revolutionary era Liberty Tree. 
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L o o k i n g  f o r  P e n s i o n  C i v i l  W a r   

P e n s i o n  F i l e s ?  

 

The National Archives in Washington D.C. has a new program called the Innovation Hub.  The Innovation Hub provides a 

space for the public to transcribe documents, tag documents, and scan documents in their holdings.  When you scan records 

in the Hub, you receive digital copies of your scans free of charge.  Your scans will also be uploaded into the National Archives 

Catalog.  Material scanned will show up in the National Archives Catalog <https://catalog.archives.gov/>  One of their volun-

teers has Miller County roots and is currently scanning Civil War Pension files.  Listed below are some of the files that are al-

ready available in the National Archives Catalog.   



 
Miller County Historical Society Kallenbach Family, John & Kathy Fields, Ed 

     Sanning, Dale Schulte, Lupardus Family 

Life Memberships   Cathy Pruitt, Ronald & Marie Swanson 

     Mr. & Mrs Carrol Kallenbach  

 

As always, we are grateful for your generosity and support.  Thank You! 

Annual memberships are renewable in January of each calendar year.  You can show your support 

for our organization and museum by  filling out the application below and sending it, along with your 

payment, to the address shown. 

D o n a t i o n s  
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M i l l e r  C o u n t y  H i s t o r i c a l  S o c i e t y  

Visit our web site: 

http://millercountymuseum.org 

Thank you for your 

continued support 

Miller County Historical Society  

Membership Registration 

    Please fill in the form and mark your membership choice below 

 

    Name:___________________________________________________________________ 

 

    Address__________________________________________________________________ 

 

    ________________________________________________________________________ 

 

    Home Phone: __________________________  Work Phone:  ______________________ 

 

    Email Address: _________________________________________________ 

 

    __________ Individual membership—$10 

    __________ Family membership—$15 

    __________ Individual lifetime membership—$50 

    __________ Institutional Sustaining Members—$15 per organization 

 

P.O. Box 57, Tuscumbia, MO 65082 

Ph: (573) 369-3500       email:  millercountymuseum@att.net   


